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In light of the current atmosphere of mutual suspicion, museums should promote a dialogue 
that contributes to overcoming the acute contrasts based on identity and religion that may 
lead to the destruction of heritage perpetuated by intolerance. CIPEG can facilitate this 
dialogue by welcoming diverse audiences to better appreciate the cultures of Egypt and 
Sudan. CIPEG supports freedom of research and exchange of ideas for which travel to and 
from these countries is essential. 
 
 
 


